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MICHAEL SCULLY SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

 “It’s nice out there,” was a phrase Mike Scully often used, 

and his friends and family will forever associate it with Mike and 

his life.  Michael “Mike” Scully was a son, a brother, a father, a 

grandfather, and a friend who cherished each role.  He made life 

“nice” because he appreciated the little things.  

 Mike was born June 3, 1955 in Mt. Pleasant, the son of Robert 

and Esther (Halfmann) Scully.  He was raised in a family of three 

sisters and three brothers, and was proud to graduate from Sacred 

Heart Academy in the Class of 1973. 

 He was employed by Quality Farm & Fleet for nearly 20 

years, where the customers loved him.  Mike was a member of 

the Knights of Columbus and enjoyed photography, fishing, and    

listening to music.  He was also a huge Detroit Lions football 

fan. What brought him the most pleasure, and by far the greatest pride, was his family and    

especially his grandchildren. 

 When he died in 2016, Mike left a legacy of loving family which included his mother, five 

siblings, his three children and his four grandchildren.   Mike bravely faced his physical       

limitations in his later years, and concentrated on the good things in life.  He appreciated and 

enjoyed beautiful sunny days.  Hence, the catch phrase, “It’s nice out there.”  

 The Michael Scully Scholarship Fund within the SHA Foundation was created to honor his 

memory.  Interest from the endowment provides tuition assistance for families at Sacred Heart 

Academy.  This is in keeping with Mike’s devotion to God and family, and his appreciation for 

Catholic education.  
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